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               14th July 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 

 
I am writing to inform you that we have managed to secure funding from the Department of 
Education to have the electrical wiring in the school upgraded. 
 
In order to ensure that the school is ready to open on time for students in September, work will 
need to begin next week. Consequently, having discussed this matter with our Chair of Governors, 
I regret to inform you that the summer term will end at 3.30pm on Thursday 20th July. This will 
mean that the school will be closed to students on Friday 21st July so that contractors can come 
onto site and be ready to start work in the first week of the summer holidays.  
 
I am sorry for the inconvenience and short notice, but clearly we want to ensure this work is 
completed over the summer holidays. 
 
With thanks for your support and best wishes for the summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

APrindiville 

 
A Prindiville 
HEADTEACHER 
 

 
 


